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7th June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we are now entering into the second half of the Summer Term, we’re starting to make 

arrangements for classes to meet with their new teachers, in advance of September.   

 

This year, we are having a restructure of teachers across the school.  The class teachers for 

September 2023 will be as follows: 

 

Nursery – To be confirmed 

Reception – Miss Pollard (Mon, Tue, Wed) and Mrs Richards (Thu, Fri) 

Year 1 – Mrs Cooper 

Year 2 – Mrs Foster 

Year 3 – Miss Farnell 

Year 4 – Mrs Goldsmith (Mon, Tue) and Mrs Jenkin (Wed, Thu, Fri) 

Year 5 – Mr Rapson 

Year 6 – Mr Perry 

 

Later this term, children will have several opportunities to meet with their new teachers 

and spend time in their new classrooms.  Knowing who their teacher will be in advance, 

gives you the opportunity to talk with your children about this in preparation for 

transitioning into new year groups in September. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs Webb 
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